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I strongly oppose SB 210 on the grounds that it is entirely unnecessary. Without 

overwhelming evidence of fraud under the current system, this bill seeks to divide our 

community and limit access for marginalized citizens, our elderly and disabled 

members among them. Oregon has a long history of success under our current mail-

in system. Let's not spend time on a divisive measure such as this when we can be 

proud of a system that has served the citizens of Oregon well for 25 years. 


